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Our chapter has faced a lot of ups and
doswwns since we were rechartered. Our
membership reached 35 solid men as of 3
years ago, and within 2 years dropped
down to 14. We lost our founding fathers,
and struggled with recruitment. Thanks to
last year's leadership and the dedication
of all 14 Brothers, we were able to recruit
10 new members, while only one Brother
graduated. We now hope to continue this
trend, and grow our numbers once again
On another positive note, a sprinkler sys-
tem 1s being installed in the house over
the summer as the beginning of our drive
to restore our chapter hall.

-Matt Duch, ‘07



